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CFGP to Host Annual Women in Philanthropy Forum 
2022 Women in Philanthropy Forum 

will feature local female philanthropists and nonprofit leaders. 
  
PHILADELPHIA, October 12, 2022 – The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia's (CFGP) Annual 
Women in Philanthropy Forum will be held on Wednesday, October 26, 2022.  Women in Philanthropy 
is a networking event for female business leaders, nonprofit professionals, and philanthropists that 
aims to give women in the nonprofit sector stronger voices. This in-person event will feature a panel 
discussion with some of the region’s most impactful female philanthropists and nonprofit leaders. 

 
Wednesday, October 26, 2022 

8:30 AM – 10:45 AM 
The Drexelbrook Catering & Event Center, Brandywine Ballroom, 

4700 Drexelbrook Drive, Drexel Hill, PA 19026 
 
Panel members include: 

• Kasey Brown, President, Young Catholic Professionals Philadelphia 
• Sarah O. Hanley, President & CEO, The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia 
• Patricia Holloway, Chair, Paoli Hospital Foundation Board of Directors 
• Sr. Meaghan V. Patterson, Executive Director, Dawn’s Place  
• Marisally Santiago, Director of the Office for Ministry with Youth, Archdiocese of Philadelphia  
• Dr. Laura Sicola (moderator) Founder, Vocal Impact Productions and Chair of the CFGP 

Executive Advisory Council 
 
CFGP’s Women in Philanthropy Forum is a free event and is open to the public. To register, please visit:  
thecfgp.org  

 
### 

 
About The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia: 
The Catholic Foundation of Greater Philadelphia (CFGP) is an independent, nonprofit community foundation 
committed to growing philanthropy according to the teachings of Jesus Christ. Grounded in the principles of 
faith and service, CFGP meets the diverse needs of donors and Catholic institutions through charitable fund 
management and development consulting. Our services ensure an investment in the future of our faith. 

 


